STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 942849 SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0029 (916) 319-2029 FAX (916) 319-2129





CHAIR, JUDICIARY
ASSEMBLYMEMBER, TWENTY-NINTH DISTRICT

BANKING AND FINANCE BUDGET BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE NO. 5 ON PUBLIC SAFETY HUMAN SERVICES NATURAL RESOURCES

SELECT COMMITTEES

COMMITTEES

CHAIR: COASTAL PROTECTION AND ACCESS TO NATURAL RESOURCES CO-CHAIR: ENVIRONMENTAL CAUCUS

VICE CHAIR: JOINT COMMITTEE ON FISHERIES AND AQUACULTURE

Salena Copeland Executive Director Legal Aid Association of California 350 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Suite 701

Dear Ms. Copeland:

I am writing to invite information and feed-back from representatives of California's Legal Services Corporations (LSC) funded programs for Assembly Bill 1436.

The information provided can either be in writing or in oral form, and it should be shared with my immediate office and any Senate or Assembly Committees that AB 1436 is referred to. My office and the Senate or Assembly committees that AB 1436 is referred to may share this information with other legislators, their staff, committees, agencies, and the executive branch as we deem appropriate.

We understand that the LSC-funded programs in California are:

Bay Area Legal Aid
California Indian Legal Services
California Rural Legal Assistance, Inc.
Central California Legal Services
Greater Bakersfield Legal Assistance
Inland County Legal Services
Legal Aid Foundation of Los Angeles
Legal Aid Society of Orange County
Legal Aid Society of San Diego, Inc.
Legal Services of Northern California
Neighborhood Legal Services of Los Angeles

Thank you for providing important information on AB 1436 for this Budget and Legislative Session. Sincerely,

Mark Stone

Assemblymember, 29th District